

PT Wells Conf. Call 6/11/15
Gretchen, Rich, Gary

To Check on/Report

- Status of draft chapters; cultural was ^{expected} 6/5
- Timing of new Traffic Assumptions Memo
- Request for 90' alternative - options
- Other?

Gretchen: Has cultural & stormwater

Discussion: ~~send to me, then I will~~
I will send peer review forms

Gretchen: 2nd access outline looks ok
Gary will discuss w/DEA

Discussion new traffic assumptions memo likely by 6/12/15
Rich: List of things that Environ will need from
DEA has not been received

Gretchen: Has passed along interest costs to EconW
but still needs infrastructure or all to estimate

①

Gretchen: Visual analysis for 90'

Discussion of needs for 90' alt &

What would change if it were included

eg. move site & wetlands covered w/blgs

Gary is working w/ Perkins [will on

site plan & possible client approval to use

Also, open space may be changed

Question re: full blown alternative or just
sections

②